PUBLIC NOTICE

An advisory referendum on the question of whether to levy a One-Quarter Cent (1/4¢) County
Sales and Use Tax was held on November 8, 2011 by authority of Article 46 of Chapter 105 of
the North Carolina General Statutes and in accordance with N.C.G.S. §163-287, and the
Buncombe County Board of Elections has certified that a majority of those voting in said
referendum voted in favor of the levy of the tax. The Buncombe County Board of
Commissioners will consider a resolution approving the levy of a local sales and use tax at the
rate of one-quarter percent (0.25%) in addition to all other State and local sales and use taxes
on Tuesday, December 6, 2011 at 4:30 in the Commissioners' Chambers located at 30 Valley
Street in Asheville, North Carolina.

Kathy Hughes
Clerk to the Board
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